Applying for consultative status 

1. Profile registration took about ten minutes and was completed by the CAETS NCTC for the CAETS organization. 

2. On-line application involves a questionnaire, a summary and supporting documents.  Completed applications must be received by June 1 of the year before the NGO wishes to be considered for consultative status. 

3. An NGO committee under ECOSOC meets twice a year to decide which NGOs will be recommended to the ECOSOC Council for consultative status.  

4. When the ECOSOC Council approves the NGO committee’s recommendation to grant consultative status to an NGO, official notification is sent to the UN Secretariat.  NGOs granted consultative status must submit to the NGO committee every fourth year a brief report of their activities regarding their contribution to the work of the UN. 

Advantages of consultative status

Consultative status for CAETS/NCTC in the GRB will: 

1. Make it unnecessary to interact with government representatives to obtain a seat at the GRB table, 

2. Provide opportunities to introduce constructive proposals without review prior to GRB meeting, 

3. Allow NCTC to concentrate on technical issues, and 

4. Establish the NCTC and the CAETS organization as authoritative voices in the policymaking arena. 

